
 

 

In order to ensure that all of our students are able to 

LEARN and all of our teachers are able to TEACH, the 

following dismissal procedure will take effect immediately:  

 

Rexton Elementary will not be interrupting classes (or 

meetings) with announcements for students to come down 

to the office at the end of our instructional day  (because 

they are being picked up by their parents/guardians).  

 

If parents/guardians intend to 

pick-up their child at the end of the 

day, they will need to send a note to 

their child’s teacher in their child’s 

Student Agenda.  

 

Thank-you for your ongoing cooperation and support in 

making our learning environment safe and positive!  


